
 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

 
 
Date: January 14, 2016 
 
Public Meeting Scheduled for Kansas Extension Project 

 
SPRINGFIELD, MO - The Greene County Highway Department will host a public open house for the 
Kansas Extension project. The open house will be held: 
 
Tuesday, February 2, 2016 
 
5:00pm-7:00pm 
 
Library Center Auditorium 
4653 S Campbell Avenue 
Springfield, MO 65810 
 
Last fall, the Greene County Highway Department started the next phase of the Kansas Extension project 
by conducting an environmental study along the future roadway corridor. The extension of Kansas 
Expressway has been planned for several years to provide an additional north-south roadway in 
southern Greene County that will improve traffic flow in the area. Current plans are to extend Kansas 
Expressway from where it currently ends at Republic Road for a little over two miles south to a 
connection with Farm Road 141 (Cox Road). The County anticipates starting construction on the 
roadway in 2018. 
 
The open house will include information on the history of the project, the results of the recent 
environmental surveys, a project timeline, as well as an opportunity to provide comments. Attendees 
are welcome to come and go at any point during the open house, as no formal presentation will be 
given. 
 
 
Contact:  KansasExtension@greenecountymo.gov | Adam Humphrey, Greene County Highway 
Department Assistant Administrator | ahumphrey@greenecountymo.gov | 417-829-6536 
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